
 

 

Re: KH/RP/FS/ Anti-Racism Workshops 

1st April 2025 

 

Anti-Racism Workshops 8-9th April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to inform you that on 8th and 9th April 2025, all Year 8 pupils will 
participate in a special session on anti-racism, delivered by the Anna Freud Foundation. 
This session aligns with our school values of Never Discriminate and Equal to Everyone, 
reinforcing our commitment to fostering an inclusive and respectful school community. This 
also forms a part of our extensive Personal Development programme within the school. 

This initiative builds on the We Are Barr Beacon Day in 2024, during which pupils explored 
and celebrated the diversity of our school community. It also follows on from last year’s 
Culture Day, helping to deepen pupils’ understanding and appreciation of different cultures 
and perspectives. Furthermore, this session serves as a foundation for this year’s Culture 
Day on 27th June 2025, for which more information will be provided in due course. 

We are excited to offer this opportunity to our pupils and believe it will be a valuable 
experience in promoting respect, understanding, and unity that we cultivate within our 
school. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

     
 
Mrs K Hibbs      Miss R Porter 
Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
 


